
TRANSITIONS 

Andrews Universig Seminay Sttrd'es is pleased to introduce our new Associate 
Editor, John W. Reeve. Reeve, who holds a B.A. from Pacific Union College 
(1985), and an M.Div. (1991) and an M.A. in Religion (1997) from Andrews 
University, is currently writing h s  dissertation in NT and early church history 
at Notre Dame. 

Reeve replaces Roy Gane, who has taken the post of Director of the 
Ph.D./Th.D. Programs at the Seventh-day Adventist Theological Seminary, 
Andrews University. 

CALL FOR PAPERS 

AUSS plans to publish four to six articles in 2005 on the intersection of 
ecclesiology and diversity (ethnic, gender, and individual). Articles may be 
written from various disciplinary perspectives, such as ethics, systematic or 
hstorical theology, OT, NT, church history, and Christian ministry. 

Issues that could be addressed include, but are not limted, to: how does 
the church balance the need to prevent hsintegration resulting from no 
boundaries with the need to avoid &visions resulting from overemphasis on 
boundary definition? How can the priesthood of all believers and the unity of 
laity and clergy be balanced with respect and authority for those who are 
ordained? How can the church be structured to be more intentional in 
inclusivity in the areas of culture, ethnicity, and gender? How does the 
understanding of "present truth" relate to the motivation to be a reform 
movement? 

Interested scholars are strongly encouraged to submit queries or abstracts 
for edtorial feedback before writing a full article. 

Send queries and article submissions to Andrews University Seminary Studies, 
2005 Cad for Papers, Tan Hall N136, Berrien Springs, MI 49104-1500, or e-mail 
<auss@andrews.edu>. Article submissions accepted through May 2004. 




